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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you're all managing to stay cool in this hot and sticky weather (thank goodness we held sports day last 

term!). As we enter the final few weeks of term, there’s lots to look forward to and celebrate with the children, 

including the PTA Summer Party, Year 6 Production and Leavers Service and the last day of term with the Year 6 

Leaver’s Lunch.  

As in previous years, we will be finishing early on the last day of term. Please note the following arrangements: 

• Years R – 5 will finish at 1:15pm 

• Year 6 will finish at 1:20pm, allowing us a few extra minutes to give them a proper send-off as they prepare 

to move on to the next exciting stage of their journey. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We’ll be in touch again soon with more details about end-of-term 

events and celebrations. 

Warm wishes, 

Mr C.Marston 

Head of School 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


